Late Item 23.2 - S. Hlina -

letter dated June 11, 2022 - ZON-1234
[Sandhu A,, J. & P./ Franklin Engineering Ltd.;
1281 20 Avenue; R1 to R4]

From: Sylvia Hlina <

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:53 AM

To: Barb Puddifant <bpuddifant@salmonarm.ca>
Subject: [External] ZON-1234/Bylaw4505

Concerns re development of land at west of 10th street on North side of 20th ave SW 1. We live at #26
1791 10th St SW, our back yard faces the property being developed, we would like the dust to be
controlled while work is being done on property.

2. How will the developer manage the odor coming out of the sewage pump station at the bottom of the
property?

3. Will our property fence be protected when the snow removal happens along the road of the new
subdivision?

Thank you for your attention.

Sylvia and Roger Hlina

Sent from my iPad



